
 

 

Minutes of October 13, 2020 Public Hearing on the Preliminary Budget for Fiscal Year 2021 via Zoom, 

commencing at 6:45pm. 

 

Present:   Supervisor Beaury 

   Councilman Sullivan 

   Councilman Kukon 

   Councilmember Suarez 

    Councilman Christian 

 

   Town Attorney, Corinne Smith 

 

Recorded by:  Town Clerk, Joyce Vale 

 

Supervisor Beaury welcomed everyone and then Led with the Pledge to the Flag. 

 

Motion to open the Public Hearing made by Councilman Sullivan, seconded by Councilmember Suarez, 

with all in favor and none opposed. 

 

Town Clerk read the following Public Notice: 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PRELIMINARY BUDGET 

FOR THE TOWN OF GERMANTOWN 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Germantown for the Fiscal 

Year beginning January 1, 2021 has been completed and filed in the Office of the Town Clerk of 

the Town of Germantown, Columbia County, New York, where it is available for inspection by 

any interested person during office hours.  

The Town Board of the Town of Germantown shall hold a public hearing on said Preliminary 

Budget on October 13, 2020 at 6:45 pm.  At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or 

against the Preliminary Budget as compiled or for or against any item or items therein contained. 

Written public comments may also be submitted to townboard@germantownny.org prior to the 

public hearing.  The Town Board’s monthly meeting will immediately follow the public hearing.   

The following are the proposed 2021 salaries of certain Town Officers of the Town of 

Germantown: 

Town Supervisor  $7,500 

Deputy Town Supervisor $2,200 

Town Board Members (4) $2,600 

Town Clerk   $7,800 

Town Justice (2)  $6,365 

Highway Superintendent $61,500 

 

The public hearing and meeting will be conducted using Zoom audio/video technology.  Members 

of the public may participate in the public hearing and meeting by accessing the link on October 

13, 2020 on the Town’s website at germantownny.org. 

  

By order of the Germantown Town Board 

 

Supervisor Beaury asked three times if there were any public comments.  There were no 

comments. 

 

Motion to close the Public Hearing made by Councilman Kukon, seconded by Councilmember 

Suarez, with all in favor and none opposed. 

 

Public Hearing was closed at 6:49pm. 
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        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 


